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What Have We Been Learning?

January  2024

Sparrows 

This month has been packed full of fun activities!

We are so proud of the babies and how well they 
settled back into nursery after spending time at 
home celebrating Christmas with family.

We started off seeing the new year in with 2024 
painting and firework chalk drawings.

Our first theme for the year was ‘nursery rhymes’, 
as all the children have loved singing them.  They 
took part in ‘old McDonalds’ edible sensory farm, 
‘incy wincy spider’ tuff tray and making ‘I had 
a little turtle’ using paper plates.  

It's safe to say the children loved this theme!

Then to end this month, we are taking part in 
National storytelling week, where we will be 
focusing on popular books such as the ‘Gruffalo’,  
We’re going on a bear hunt’ and ‘Rainbow fish.’
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Whats Next?
Next month we will be looking at Chinese New Year 

and doing some cooking with chef Bryan to make 

something traditional to help celebrate the festival.

We will also be enjoying  some yummy pancakes on 

Shrove Tuesday, spreading the love for Valentines 

Day and exploring ‘The hungry caterpillar.’

We are going to be very busy, but very happy 

engaging in lots of fun and amazing activities.

Reminders
Thank you to everyone who has 

donated resources so far, we really 

appreciate it and have started 

using this already within the room.

If anyone else has any old cameras, 

phones, or technology they no 

longer want or need, as well as fairy 

lights, fake plants, wicker baskets, 

clocks and wooden toys, then please 

bring them in or email over a picture 

for us to have a look at and we can 

let you know if they are suitable.


